

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy



Spring term — 2020

Growing together through learning, friendship, and worship

Thursday 13th February

Weekly Diary - Beginning 24th Feb

Monday	First day back after half term break
Tuesday	Andy Little Act of Worship Scouting Founders Day in school Values Pizza Party for Values Champions
Wednesday	Open the Book - KS1 No drop in for KS1/KS2 Meeting for Y4 parents re Faith Tour 3pm (Letter to follow)
Thursday	Parent Consultations for KS1 & KS2 5pm - 8pm
Friday	Normal day in school

Golden coin Mufti day THIS Friday for THE BLUE TEAM

Half term break

It has been a very busy half term, and the children and staff have worked incredibly hard. We wish everyone a restful half-term break and look forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday 24th February.

Mobile Phones

Can we remind all parents and visitors that mobile phones must not be used within the school building. Please don't be offended if you are asked to finish your call.

Healthy Snacks and Lunches

EYFS & KS1 children are provided with fruit and vegetables snacks by the Government. KS2 children are encouraged to bring a piece of fruit or vegetable as a healthy snack for morning break. We will be reminding the children of our Healthy Eating Policy in assembly.

Likewise we would request that sweets and chocolate are not included in school packed lunches.

Stars of the week For the week ending 7th Feb

Owls: Freddie & Jacob Penguins: Elijah & Amelia Puffins: Esme & Lucie B Woodpeckers: Darcy & Rose

Swans: Darcy & Lily

Kestrels: Leah A & Joseph F Falcons: Buddhil & Bobby



Doves: Arabella Owls: Alice Penguins: Corey Puffins: Harvey

Woodpeckers: Woody

Swans: Lana Kestrels: Evie Falcons: Eloise

Book Sale

Well done to the Y6 children who raised £52.50 at their book sale.

Thank you to all of those who bought books...



Happy Reading!

Parent & Toddler Community Event Monday March 16th 9am—11am

If you have a baby or child of pre-school age, you are invited to a parent and toddler event in school on Monday March 16th. If you know of anyone in the community who might like to attend, please let them know that a warm welcome will